
  
 

 

 

 

 

January 30, 1995 

 

 

Mr. Kelly Carls 

Program Director 

WGY-AM 

1430 Balltown Road 

Schenectady, NY 12309-4332 

 

 

Dear Mr. Carls: 

 

The Assassination Records Review Board is an independent federal agency 

appointed by President Clinton to oversee the review and release of records 

related to the assassination of President John F. Kennedy.  In 1995, the 

Review Board will begin making decisions on whether or not records that 

the FBI, the CIA, and other federal agencies want to keep secret should be 

made public, for the first time ever. 

 

I have enclosed for your background information a three-page fact sheet on 

the Assassination Records Review Board.  The fact sheet includes brief 

sections on: the Review Board members; the President John F. Kennedy 



Assassination Records Collection Act, the law which created the Board; the 

authority of the Board; and the background and need for the law. 

 

If you are interested in having John R. Tunheim, Chair of the Review Board, 

as a guest on one of your programs, or if you have any questions,  please 

contact me at (202) 724-0813. 

 

Thank you for your time and attention to this matter.  I look forward to 

hearing from you in the near future. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Press and Public Affairs Officer 
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